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Dear Colleagues,

I would like to thank you for your support during the elections to the post of the Vice-Chair of
the General Committee on Democracy, Human Rights and Humanitarian Questions at the
recent OSCE PA Annual Session in Helsinki.

I deeply appreciate the confidence and trust that has been bestowed on me and I feel greatly
honoured and privileged to have become a part of the Bureau of the Third Committee which
has been so wonderfully presided in recent years by Ms. Isabel Santos from Portugal.

I would like to assure you that as a Vice — Chair of the Third Committee, I will do my very
best to actively contribute not only towards tackling urgent issues of migration and asylum
seekers, but also towards sensitive issues related to minorities, human rights, fundamental
human freedoms and other important humanitarian questions. In my endeavour, I will try to
unite people and nations by finding common grounds and shared values to promote peace,
democracy, freedom and mutual cooperation in the OSCE region.

Looking forward to our future cooperation, I remain cordially yours,
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